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    MCWD Notice of Cancellation 
 
 

 
MAMMOTH COMMUNITY WATER DISTRICT 

Post Office Box 597 
Mammoth Lakes, California 93546-0597 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
The regular Technical Services Committee meeting of the Mammoth Community Water 
District Board of Directors scheduled for June 19, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED.    
 
The next Mammoth Community Water District Technical Services Committee meeting is 
scheduled to be held on Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 8:00 A.M.  
 
 
 
 
 
               
         

MARK BUSBY                                                                                       
General Manager 

 
 
Date of Issuance:  Thursday, May 30, 2024 
 
 
 
Posted: MCWD Office 
 MCWD Website:  www.mcwd.dst.ca.us 
        cc:   Members, Board of Directors 
              Town of Mammoth Lakes 
              KMMT, KIBS, KSRW Radio 
 


